
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
24 September 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Weekly letter (end of Week 3). 
 
I hope my letter finds you well. This week, I want to give profile to the third principle of our curriculum 
strategy, which is our commitment to social action. 
 
The purpose of this is to make real our Christian values and in doing so build character, understanding, 
empathy and practical action to better the lives of others and to do what is right in society. In practical ways, 
our focus at the moment is on supporting the work of our local foodbank (Atherton and Leigh Foodbank) and 
giving them items that they can use to help others in need.  I would like to ask for your help in providing the 
following items. If you are able to, your child can pass them through their form tutor. The top five items we 
are looking to provide are: 

1. Tinned Meat (all kinds). 
2. Jam. 
3. Tinned Fish. 
4. Packet mash potato. 
5. Rice pudding (tins and pots). 

We do not need beans, soup or pasta.  We are collecting items until Friday 8th October. 

Earlier finish on Monday 27 September and school closure on Friday 1 October 
 
Monday 27 September is our Open Evening.  You can find details on the front page of our school website.  
This is for parents who have a child in Year 6 looking to come to us in September 2022.  To allow us to get 
ready for Open Evening, school will finish one lesson earlier than normal at 2pm.  Please be aware that your 
child will be coming home a little earlier that day. 
 
Also, a reminder of a previously published date that school is closed on Friday 1 October. 
 
Thank you for all your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Kieran Larkin 
Headteacher 


